
YOU SAID 
 We would like to be part of the Lancaster Arts Trail. 

 We would like to have the opportunity to create pieces of art and show 
them. 

 We would like to play our instruments and perform to people. 
 We would like to watch people performing with us. 

 We would like to carry on working with the Dukes. 
 We would like everyone to learn how to play an instrument. 

 We would like to have clubs for the arts in school. 
 We would like to do more drawing and painting. 

So we carried on with our Arts Mark focus and 
WE DID! 

 We performed with Learn to Play Live in KS2 
 Music Celebration evening was a great success and children performed in 

front of their parents. 
 Year 5 took part in drama/ dance workshops with The Dukes “Incredible 

Hoover” 
 Reception learnt through Diddi Dance 
 Bowerham was a contributor to the Light up Lancaster event and the Arts 

Trail 
 The choir have performed at various events. 
 Year 6 sang in town  at Christmas 

 We had an animator come to work with the children 
 LAMDA accreditations continue 

 Whole school craft sessions have taken place termly for families to work 
together on art. 

 Whole School events like- Bowerham’s got talent or Singing assemblies, 
have taken place to showcase talent. 

 Animation and drama club continue to grow. 

 Year 6 have continued to take part in Young Voices. 
 We have entered singing competitions such as– Last Choir Standing. 

 Year 2 have created artwork to be used and displayed in Lancaster’s ‘Light 
Up Lancaster’ event. 

 Year 4 have been to see Three Musketeers– Play in the Park 

 Year 3/4 went to watch Peter Pan– Dukes Xmas Production 
 Year 5 worked with the Dukes to produce Desire Paths drama pieces. 

 The whole school worked with The Dukes to create a whole school Choral 
piece based on Lancaster and performed at Williamson’s park.  

 The whole school  took part in a creativity and enrichment week in 
association with University of Cumbria. There final pieces of art were 
exhibited in town. 

 Bowerham School is the lead school for “We are Reading” in the district. 

Pupil Voice  

 


